	Intent to Participate in Hybrid In-Person Instruction Survey
 

	Survey Response due on Friday, October 23rd by 4:00 p.m.
This fall, there will be significant public discussion and consideration around the second semester. At this time, HCPSS is seeking to understand families’ intentions regarding sending their students back to school, if that option becomes available, or continuing fully virtual learning. Please see directions below for accessing this questionnaire. This is not a commitment for the second semester; you will be able to change your reply. Your intention at this time will help facilitate planning. Please complete this form by Friday, October 23 at 4:00 p.m. and contact the school if you require assistance completing the form.
 
More information, and translations, may be found online.
To complete the form:

1.   Log in to HCPSS Connect
2.   Select More Options from the left panel
3.   Select Intent to Participate in Hybrid In-Person Instruction from the middle of the page
4.   Complete the questions in the form for each child. Click “Save”
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